IDAHO COUNTY BOARD OF COMMUNITY GUARDIANS
11/16/2017
Location: Idaho County Courthouse, Commissioners” Chambers
In attendance:

Board members: Chris Hagenbuch, Klarey Ewing, Tara Nida, Larry Clark, Darlene Clark, Twila
Hornbeck, Andrea Soldberg, Lynda Fox, Alan Fox, Debbie Hays. Non-member: Richard Kremer, Advisor,
Maja Ledgerwood-Court visitor, Joan and Jerry Haaland-Guardians

Minutes:

0ld Business: Minutes from 10/19/2017 were dispersed. Minutes were reviewed and approved

unanimously.

Update on status background checks and fingerprinting. Alan and Lynda Fox have begun the procedure
of the background check. They have their appointment for their fingerprinting on 11/30/2017. We
should have the results soon afterwards. We also instructed the Haalands on the procedure needed for
the background checks. They will get this started as soon as possible.

We also revisited the issue of emergency temporary guardianship. This situation is set for an
immediate issue and is given 90 days to make the guardianship permanent. We have previously
discussed of having the entire board be the guardian as an entity. Since now all guardians must go
through Idaho Department of Health and Welfare for mandatory background checks, we are needing
clarification if just a few members need to checked or the entire board will neecl#his completed. We
would also like to know the exact procedure to implement this. A motion was passed in having a
committee to study this. Tara motioned for this and Debbie seconded it. It passed unanimously. A
committee of Klarey, Tara, Alan, and Twila will try to get a meeting with the county attorney and the
magistrate to see about this implementation. Tara will also contact Christin Finley (Region 2
Coordinator for Guardianship/Conservatorship,) for further direction. Tara will also ask if there is a
distinction for guardianship for a vulnerable person who is developmentally disabled and a vulnerable
person that is incapacitated by another condition.

New Business:

No emails have been received at this time for review.

Darlene may have two possible applicants for volunteer guardians.

Closed Session:

Klarey stated that the updated information on S.L. has been sent on to Kirk MacGregor.

Our next meeting will be on January 1@’, 2018. Meeting was adjourned at this time.
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